
Wednesday, May 15, 2024  
 
Dear Folks 
 
I am unable to atend the Flat Point Farm hearing on the 16th of May due to a prior commitment. 
 
Over the many years of working with the Fischer family and their applica�ons and plans for Flat Point I 
have been very impressed with their commitment to conserving and preserving the farm as a working 
farm.  Further they have created trails for folks to walk on so they can access the Pond including an area 
for the elderly and infirm.  Finally they have created a plan which preserves the farm as a place where 
the family and current tenants (islanders who have lived there affordably some of them for decades, can 
con�nue to live.  They have been responsive to the concerns of the neighbors and the regulatory 
agencies.   They have been very careful to respect and conserve the natural resources of the area and of 
Tisbury Great Pond. 
 
In brief my prior opinions remain unchanged and I hope that you will return the applica�on to the WT 
Planning Board for final permissions. 
 
 
Thank you for entering this leter into the record. 
 
 
Virginia C Jones 
 
 


